Mallinckrodt

Pharmaceuticals

July 11, 2013

Bryan A. Parker, Health Physicist

Materials Licensing Branch

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IlI

2443 Warrensville Road, Suite 210

Lisle, lllinois 60532-4352

SUBJECT: CONSENT TO INDIRECT LICENSE TRANSFER

Dear Mr. Parker:

This letter is sent with respect to your letter of June 17, 2013, to Patricia Duft, in which the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) provided its consent to the proposed indirect transfer of control regarding ‘
NRC Materials Licenses issued to Mallinckrodt LLC. -

You requested that Mallinckrodt notify the NRC after the transaction was finalized, and include a copy of the
final agreement confirming completion of the transaction. On June 28, 2013, the proposed transaction
occurred. Enclosed on a CD is a copy of Mallinckrodt's Form 8-K, with all attachments, filed with the
Securities and Exchange Commission, reflecting this transaction.

Thank you. Should you have any questions, please contact me.
Sincerely,

Eric Berry

Vice President, Environmental Law

T.314.654.6878 | F. 314.654.3156
eric.berry@mallinckrodt.com
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